
MEMORANDUM

To: MCWD Board of Managers

From:  Becky Christopher

Date: April 24, 2017

Re: Comprehensive Plan Update

Purpose: 

At the April 27, 2017 Board Meeting, staff will provide a brief update on the status of the

Comprehensive Plan, when the Managers can expect to receive draft sections for review, and the

schedule for the public review process. 

If there are questions in advance of the meeting, please contact Becky Christopher at 952- 641-

4512 or bchristopher@minnehahacreek. org.  

Deb Johnson
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